
School in year Applications 
 
An application can be made for a place for a child at any time outside the admission round 
and the child will be admitted where there are available places.  
 
Applications should be made by contacting the local authority admissions team at School 
Admissions, Town Hall, Darlington, DL1 5QT on 01325 405907/405909 or by email 
at schools.admissions@darlington.gov.uk   
 
Where there are places available but more applications than places, the published 
oversubscription criteria, as set out above, will be applied. 
 
If there are no places available, the parent has the right of appeal to an Independent 
Appeals Panel. 
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